
Todd Dowling, Putney, VT.
I live in Windham County and am aware of habitat loss and how it is affecting 
grassland birds in particular. I am asking that Great River Hydro continue 
supporting the delayed mowing at Upper Meadows in Rockingham to support 
wildlife habitat there. 

Upper Meadows is a wonderful location that deserves to be protected. 

Thank you. 
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